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Executive Director 
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Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Re: Notice of Change to Directory Publication 

T 502-302-5594 
hank.mangeot@att.com 
att.com 

RECEIVED 
APR 3 0 2020 

PUBUC SERVICE 
'COMMISSION 

This correspondence is to notify the Commission that AT&T is moving to a digital only 
directory format, beginning with the September 2020 publication. AT&T Kentucky 
customers will be notified accordingly with the following bill page message during the June 
and July 2020 billing cycles: 

The AT&T WP directory will move to digital format only beginning with September, 2020 
publications. You may receive a printed directory for your area until such time as it moves to 
digital only. A free digital version of the directory can be accessed online at 
www.therealyellowpages.com. Questions, please call us on the to/I-free number on your bill. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 502-302-5594. 

Sincerely, 

$/fa 
Hank Mangeot 
Regional Director-External Affairs 
AT&T Kentucky 


